
Dear Members of the Planning Commission, 

My name is Michael Chen, owner of I Love Spa in Merced. I am 
writing in support of Conditional Use Permit CUP25-0004 for our 
proposed new location at 2975 G Street. 

Due to family obligations, I regret that I cannot attend the June 4 
hearing in person. I respectfully ask that this letter be read into the 
record on my behalf. 

I Love Spa has proudly served the Merced community from our 
current location on Yosemite Avenue, providing professional, 
licensed massage services in full compliance with local and state 
regulations. We are committed to continuing this same standard 
of care at the new location. 

We understand the responsibility of operating within the 
community and will fully comply with City requirements, including 
CAMTC-certified staff and adherence to all health and safety 
standards. 

We believe this expansion will be a positive addition to the 
neighborhood and the City of Merced. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. Please feel free to 
reach out if additional information is needed. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Chen 
Owner, I Love Spa


